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At present, the annual WCCC meeting is not able to resolve all pending proposals and take decisions. 
Some of the proposals discussed in the WCCCs get postponed to the next meeting, next year. Also, after an 
issue arises that needs attention, it has to wait till the next WCCC meeting. 

Due to this there is a delay in the review and implementation of useful and valuable proposals. The 
WFCC statutes provide for only a single meeting per year. In the current times, with the availability of so 
many aids and tools, such a situation is an anachronism. Other organisations plan and conduct meetings as 
and when required to complete their work.

Towards remedying this, I wish to present a proposal to mandatorily hold a minimum of 2-3 virtual  
meetings between the annual in-person WCCC meetings.This would help to discuss, approve and implement 
pending  proposals  and  also  free  the  time  of  the  presidium and  delegates  to  take  up  fresh  proposals.  
Of course, a modification of the statutes (Section 8: Meeting) would be required.                         
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